
 
 
 
 
 
 
August 28, 2003 
Electronic Bulletin No. 437 
RE: CNRR Toronto Ramp - Restriction of Driver Ingates 
 
 
 
To our valued customers, 
 
The Canadian National Railroad (CNRR) is attempting to clear out an excessive accumulation 
of loads at their Toronto ramp. Many Canadian customers are operating at 50% capacity, 
mainly due to the energy cutbacks that the government has imposed since the blackout ten 
days ago. To alleviate congestion, CNRR is limiting the number of trucks allowed in their 
terminal. This is necessary for safety reasons and to allow CNRR adequate space to 
maneuver. This policy will remain in effect until the backlog of loads is picked up by all 
customers.  
 
If you have any questions regarding this announcement, please contact your local Pacer 
Stacktrain representative.  Thank you for your patience during this time.  
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